
Ambassador Watanabe paid tribute at the Japanese Peace Park in Wewak 
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 On 26 April, 2022, Ambassador Watanabe visited Wewak, East Sepik Province, laid flowers and 

offered silent prayers at the Japanese Peace Park, built by the Japanese Government, and the memorial 

monuments built by the bereaved families. 

 


